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From: McNicholas, Greg (NBC Universal) [Greg.McNicholas@nbcuni.com]

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 4:53 PM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; wadolph@pahousegop.com; Blentz@pahouse.net; gvitali@pahouse.net;
chwilliams@pasenate.com

Cc: secretary@email.cas.psu.edu; Brucie Rapoport

Subject: Opposed to GCA's!

State Board of Education
333 Market Street
Harrisburg, PA 17126

Dear Mr. Buckheit and State Board of Education Members:

I am writing to urge you to please vote against the Graduate Competency Assessments (GCA's) proposal. We
would prefer our students enjoy the uninterrupted excellent curriculum for which Radnor Township School District is
so well known than spend their time preparing for yet another state mandated test. The implementation of the GCA's in
our district will only be detrimental to our students' academic success. Please vote against implementation of the GCA
proposal.

Thank you for your consideration.

Greg McNicholas
Radnor Township School Director

6/17/2008


